
Train cancellation due to bank holiday 05./06.06.2022

Dear Customer,

Due to Pentecost Holidays at 05.06.2022 – 06.06.2022, the following Antwerp – Neuss v.v. trains will be cancelled:

Attention:
07.06.2022 only loading ex 1742 + 913, NO 1700.

.
We would like to ask you to consider the cancellation and the change of terminal connection in your planning and wish 
you nice holidays.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 16.05.2022

TRAIN Antwerp-Neuss-Antwerp

Antwerp-Neuss Neuss-Antwerp

Date Date
05.06.2022 06.06.2022


